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Dear Fellow Libertarian, 

 

 Please renew your Libertarian Party membership today. 

 

 However, if you won’t renew, at least please tell us why! 

 

 Seriously. Don’t hold back! Tell us, whatever the reason.  

 

 Do it anonymously if you want to. Just detach the bottom of 

the reply form if you want to respond anonymously.  

 

 Thousands of heroic dedicated Libertarians donate to our 

party every year. 

 

 You haven’t recently. And we are prepared to hear the 

painful truth why. 

 

 No pain, no gain! 

 

 We desperately want you to renew your membership.  

 

 We need you. Almost all of our revenue comes from 

individual contributors like you. 

 

 However, if you don’t want to renew, we still want to know 

why. Perhaps we can change our ways and improve, if we know why 

you won’t renew. 

 

 Please send us your membership renewal contribution and/or 

your survey response in the enclosed envelope today.  

 

 You can also renew online by going to LP.org (click "Join 

the LP" and then select "Membership Renewal"), or call us at 

202-333-0008 or 1-800-ELECT-US.  

 

 If you renew, we’ll mail you a new membership card, and 

we’ll send you LP News for another year. 

 

 Every Libertarian candidate that runs for office, every 

vote Libertarians get, and every renewing member makes a 



 

difference. 

 

 Thank you for your past support. Please take a minute to 

renew right now. 

 

 We think America needs an effective Libertarian Party now 

more than ever. Government has grown so much in the last ten 

years. 

 

 We really hope you’ll renew your membership. For many 

people, times are tough right now, thanks to massive government 

regulation, government interference, and government spending on 

domestic programs and foreign wars. 

 

 That’s why the Libertarian Party is here -- to fight all 

the things government does to make our lives worse. 

 

Now more than ever, we need your help to rally the 

Libertarian Party and fight for the blessings of liberty. 

 

 Please renew today, or else tell us why you won’t or can’t. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Libertarian Party 
 

P.S.  Please send your $25 renewal today. Or else tell us why 

you won’t renew. 

 

You can renew online at LP.org or call 1-800-ELECT-US.  
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